READ ALL ABOUT IT

By the Young Citizens of Lowerhouse Junior School
Autumn | 25th October 2017

SUBVIVAL



Last week, year 6 went to YMCA
Lakeside (Windermere), they took part in
exhibitating outdoor activities like the
breathtaking King Swing, the DARING
zip wire and the VERY wet canoeing and
kayaking! The children had the time of
their lives and created lots of memories
like paddling on Lake Windermere in their
own homemade rafts. Please look at the
school website (under events) for more
photographs.



Favourite joke



What is a Zombig's favourity road?

A dead and!!!

By Jake Emmott

If you have any favourite jokes you mant to share tell a Young citizen. It might be your joke printed here next term



We asked some of our Year 3 children what they have enjoyed so far since starting at Lowerhouse in September.

"It is a good school".

Hope Walsh and Lilly King
"I love this school".

Levi Mellor

"I have grown more confident and made more friends since joining Lowerhouse".

Courtney Plumb

"I think maths is a great lesson and I have also got better at reading". Holly Bradshaw

Young writer this half term



She started to cry, she felt heartbroken and cold hearted. She rocked back and forth with tears streaming quietly down her face. Her lips started to tremble and her eyes filled with tears. As wet tears fell down her face, she walked over to Gelert and looked into her trusting eyes and gave her a big hug of love.

By Lexie Greenwood Year 5

Young enterprise

This half-term we are supporting Oliver who has been diagnosed with stage 4 high risk neuroblastoms on his 3rd birthday. On Wednesday 24- October children came to school in the PJ's for a day. The total amount raised was £230.15.

Thank you parents and carers.



Last half term we raised £685.95 from mini Olympics

Next term....



8-, 9-, 10- 13- and 14- November 2017



17- November 2017



Year 3 Christmas production

7. December 2017

In this section we will be finding out riore about the staff at Lowerhouse

An interview with Mr Hindman

Formurite Fond: Sushi

Favourite Flavour Coconut and pineappie

Favourite haliday destination: LA

Favourite sport: Baskethall

Tell us a.....

Riddle "Why is a Raven like a writing desk?

Joke: What does CS Lewis keep in his wardrobe?

Namia business

Next half term we will be pulling. Mrs Bushby in the hot seal

This half terms newsletter has been written by Young Citieens of Lowerhouse

Neve Walsh, Ruby Cain, Harrison Gerrard, Kaelen Cartwright, Charlie Starkie, Ocean Bolton, Ashton Plumb and Harrison Crooks